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Note to: Miktdg
March 14, 2002

From Paul Narbut

Subject: Holtec Highlight Inaccuracy

As we discussed with Charlie Miller on 3/1 1, Holtec misrepresented our inspection findings in
their "Holtec Highlights." Charlie asked that we give him something and he would discuss it
with Bill. I believe his inclination was to call Holtec.

Attached are the pertinent document highlighted for ease of use.
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